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Update on sale of pensions and investments business 

ANZ today announced it has entered into a non-binding term sheet to transfer a partial 

economic interest of its Pensions and Investments (P&I) business and the legal ownership of 

its Aligned Dealer Groups (ADG) to IOOF from 1 October 2018. 

 

Under the agreement, ANZ will receive an initial payment of $800 million from IOOF 

equivalent to approximately 82% of the economic interest in ANZ’s P&I business. 

 

There is no capital benefit until final completion of the remaining P&I businesses expected 

towards the end of the first half of 2019.  

 

ANZ announced the sale of the P&I and ADG businesses to IOOF in October 2017. 
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